Angela Foster

SUPP/129

From:

Richard Tyler

Sent:

26 May 2018 18:05

To:

TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject:

Proposed Rother Valley Railway (Bodiam to Robertsbridge) Order

Dear Sirs

I am writing in support of the above proposal as a resident of the area.

The railway has been careful to consult experts in the transport field and their report shows the benefits outweigh any disbenefits. Rother district Council have approved the railway's planning application. The proposal supports the local visitor economy and will attract more visitors by rail rather than by road, so benefiting the local economy and promoting employment in the area.

Sincerely

Richard Tyler

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com